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Errata Notice #1: EANS Grant 

Application 
As of April 29, 2021, the following change is applicable to the application for Emergency 
Assistance to Non-Public Schools (EANS) grant funding. 

Last Day for Schools to Receive Services 
In accordance with guidance from the US Department of Education, the last day for private 
nonprofit schools to receive EANS services is September 30, 2023. 

This date supersedes the date of June 30, 2023, originally published in the grant application. 


